
 Top of the World ATV Club 

 Meeting Minutes 

 Saturday, June 17, 2023 

 Attendees: 

 Chad Sterling (President) 

 Mike Audet (Vice President) 

 Marge Audet (Treasurer) 

 Steven Bean (Secretary) 

 Kevin Porter 

 Bill Faford 

 Doug Bunnell 

 Call to order:  The meeting at 9:04 am by Chad Sterling,  President 

 Next Meeting:  July 15, 2023 at Chad Sterling’s at  9:00 am. Work day to follow. 

 Secretary’s Report:  The Secretary’s report was reviewed  by all. A motion was made by Marge and seconded 
 by Doug to accept the report with no changes and was unanimously approved by vote. 

 Treasurer's Report:  Marge Audet submitted May 2023  balances.  A motion was made by Steve and 
 seconded by Chad to accept the report with no changes and was unanimously approved by vote. 

 VASA Report:  June 12, 2023 – Stevens VASA notes  reviewed. 

 Old Business: 

 New Business: 

 a)  Chad to schedule a load of stone to be delivered at the rest area for trail upgrade at Haugrud property to 
 Rt. 2, Scott to take care of installing. 

 b)  Chad to schedule a load of stone at the bottom of the power line by bridges to be replaced. 

 c)  Miles Pond Pavilion has been reserved for 9-9-23 for poker run. 

 d)  Steve to remind Ethan again that the Ride Command has not updated the following: Barnies in 
 Concord is closed, Lunenburg Variety in Lunenburg is open for gas. 

 e)  Trail work from Breezy Meadows Campground to Cherry Street to be cleaned up. 

 f)  TOW to install a sign at the Pavilion stating (Not a Trail Head for ATV’s). 



 g)  Leta Mitchel complaining about ATV traffic, Chad checked with Dane Thorgelson. Road is class 4 and 
 she cannot block off. TOW to place two 15 MPH. 

 h)  Small & Large TOW stickers to be ordered for the poker run, no new clothing to be ordered this year. 
 Typical food to be served again (hamburgers, hot dogs chips and water) 

 i)  Steve announced that some officers will not be seeking reelection in January. New officers need to be 
 elected. 

 A motion was made by Steve and seconded by Pine to adjourn, unanimously approved by vote. Meeting 
 adjourned at 9:50am. 

 Respectfully submitted 

 Steven Bean, Secretary 


